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Temple Beth Abraham's mission is to provide our congregants 
with opportunities to create meaningful connections to  

God, Torah, the Jewish People and the surrounding Community.  

Week of  August 7-13, 2016 

 

   

    

    

    

    

    

    

We remember, with love, the Six Million  
whose lives were taken during the Holocaust.    

We also remember, with love, those who were taken  
from our midst this week in years past and  

commemorate the anniversaries of their passing. 

*Enshrined on the Memorial Tablet     

   

  Ruth Kinsley 

* Lillian Kreilsheimer 

  Isidore Kuperman 

* Bruce Latz 

  David Levy 

  Samuel Litwin 

  Sylvia Lockom 

  Barbara Margolis 

* Chainani Ruvinsky 

* Michael Schwartz 

* Jack Silverman 

  Louis Stelnick 

* Nathan Strunin 

* Alec Tapper 

* Charlotte Waxenfeld 

  Shirley Winters 

 

  Walter Bauer 

* Dr. Marvin Bernstein 

  Emma Bittman 

  Marilyn Boorstein 

* Aaron Bromson 

* Max Cadoff 

* Michael Cohen 

  Louis Cohen 

* Juzek Falber 

* Henry Frank 

* Florence Friedman 

  Fay Frimer 

  Allen Gelb 

  Joseph Golden 

* Bernard Hennisch 

  Sarah Karnes 

  Larry Kellermann 

 

August 12-13, 2016 

9 Av, 5776 

7:30 pm 

D’varim 

 

 

Od Yavo Shalom Aleinu     ּלֵינו לוםֹ עַׁ  עודֹ יָבואֹ שַׁ
Text and Music: Sheva 

Od ya-vo sha-lom a-lei-nu (3x) (3x) ġèáÊäÌê åÎÝäÌę ØÎÝÙÍá ÛÎÝê 

V'al ku-lam åÍäÏĦ äÌêÅÝ 

Sa-laam, a-lein-u v'al kol ha'o-lam åÍäÎÝêÌÜ äÍĦ äÌêÅÝ ÎÝèáÊäÌê ,åØäØé 

Sa-laam, sha-lom. .åÎÝäÌę ,åØäØé 
Bring peace to us and to everyone.  Peace, to us and the entire world,  

peace, peace. 
 

Havah Nashirah ירָה בָה נָשִׁ       הָָֽ
Text: Unkown Music: Josh Nelson 

Ha-vah, ha-vah na-shir-ah ÜÍðáÉęÍè ÜÍÙÑÍÜ ,ÜÍÙÑÍÜ 

Shir ha-le-lu-yah! !ĠÍáÒġäÅäÌÜ ðáÉę 

Shir ha-le-lu-yah! !ĠÍáÒġäÅäÌÜ ðáÉę 
Let us sing a song of praise. Hallelujah! 

Our sanctuary is equipped with a hearing induction loop.  If you have a  

hearing aid or cochlear implant equipped with a t-coil, please flip the 

switch which engages the t-coil.  The sound from the microphones will 

be transmitted directly to your hearing device.  

We recall those recently departed. 

Joan Deutsch, wife of Marty Deutsch 

Martha Levy, mother of Maggie Lissy 

Stanly Irwin Resnick, father of Ellen Resnick Lewis 

Mel Savitch, husband of Vicki Savitch 

Lana Theobald, mother of Lori Kornrich 

Malcom Beiner, brother-in-law of Michael Friedman 

 

 

Serve God with gladness! Come into God's presence with singing 

                                                                                       Psalm100 



 

Temple Beth Abraham Events 
August 13-20 

Conservative Shabbat Services    Sat Aug 13 9:00am 

Mah Jongg Mon Aug 15 1:00pm 

Torah Study Wed Aug 17 10:00am 

Shekelvestors  Wed Aug 17 7:30pm 

Reform Shabbat Services     Fri Aug 19 7:30pm 

Conservative Shabbat Services    Sat Aug  20 9:00am 

   

 
 
 

The flowers on the Bimah and Oneg are sponsored by 
Temple Beth Abraham.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

We have placed ourselves at the forefront of congregations who are 
reinventing the American synagogue for the 21st century.  Join us as 

we build on our past and create a powerful, meaningful, life-affirming 
Jewish future. 

For information about how to get involved or to make a gift, contact 
Bridges Campaign Chair Gayle Aaron at bridges@tba-ny.org or  

call Stuart Skolnick at the Temple.  

Please Send In Your 2016-17 Contribution Pledge Forms 
Last year, Temple Beth Abraham transitioned to a voluntary 

contribution "sustaining" system.   We are a brave,  
generous, forward-thinking  congregation - and we are off 

to a great start. Our continued success is dependent on  
keeping up this level of enthusiasm, so once again, we are 
asking each member to decide what your commitment will 

be for the next fiscal year, in keeping with your needs, expectations, and 
circumstances.   

 
Pledge reminders have been mailed out. Please complete your forms and 

return them to the Office by next Friday. We appreciate everyone's  
participation in our Voluntary Contribution system! 

For more information and to enter your pledge please visit the  
TBA website at: bit.ly/1LMu0uG 

Be Part of the Torah Reading for the High Holydays! 

We are working on the High Holydays!  

We’d like to make our services more participatory and 

we are looking for a few congregants  

(anyone over Bar/Bat Mitzvah age) to read a few  

lines of Torah or Haftarah during High Holyday  

Reform and Conservative Services. Basic Hebrew 

reading skills are all that’s required – we can teach you everything else! 

 

Please contact Clergy Coordinator, Irene Metz at 914-631-1770  

or email clergyassistant@tba-ny.org for more information. 

Order a jar of Kosher Honey in time to arrive for the  

Rosh Hashanah holiday  

Wish your family, friends, and business associates  

A Sweet and Happy New Year with an 8 oz. jar of  

Kosher clover honey.  

The cost is $15.00 per jar which includes the domestic shipping fee.  

Orders must be placed by Thursday, September 15th in order to ensure 

delivery in time for Rosh Hashanah. 

This year, your purchase benefits Mosaic of Westchester—enriching our 

Jewish community through LGBTQ inclusion.  

To obtain the order form, please go to http://bit.ly/29qGc3M 

Orders can also be placed on the TBA website at: 

www.tba-ny.org/honey 

Just click on the honey link and follow the step-by-step instructions.  

 

TBA Religious School Registration is Open  

Religious School Registration for the 2016-17 

school year is now open!  

Register online at http://bit.ly/1VzsG0R 

Volunteer Opportunity at Phelps Hospital 

Do you have four hours to spare on either a Saturday or  

Sunday? Want to feel good about giving back to the  

community and helping your neighbors? How about giving 

some time as a volunteer at the new Information Desk at Phelps Hospital 

in Sleepy Hollow.  If you are interested, call the Volunteer Services  

Offices at (914) 366-3170 or visit the website at ww.phelpshospital.org  

and fill out an online application.  

Annual Westchester Jewish Music and Arts Festival  

Sunday, August 21 

Kensico Dam Plaza, Valhalla 

Enjoy a day filled with music, arts, food, family  

activities, Israeli Dancing, and much more!   

It’s free and open to all.  

For more information contact the WJC at  

914-328-7001 or email Pam@wjcouncil.org or visit 

the website at www.wjcouncil.org 

Kol Rinah Open House  

Thursday, September 15 at 7:15pm  

at the JCC on the Hudson, Tarrytown 

Kol Rinah, the Jewish Chorale of Westchester  

invites all interested singers to our Open House  

 

For more information, please visit the website: www.kolrinahchorale.org  

A Tikkun Olam Opportunity—Virtual Backpack Drive 

 

Please help by donating funds to purchase school supplies to 

benefit children of “La Asociación,” a non-for-profit  

organization serving immigrant families in our  

community. We will purchase the supplies using your donations. 

A contribution of $18.00 will fill a backpack.   

 

You can donate online at tba-ny.org/tikkun-olam. Then join us at 

TBA on Sunday, September 25 at 11:00am after Religious 

School and help us fill 100 backpacks. RSVPs are requested.  

For questions or to RSVP, please email Melissa Baer or  

Andrea White  at tikkunolam@tba-ny.org. 

Tennis Exhibition of Israeli Children from Israel Tennis Centers 

Monday, August 22 from 6:00-8:00pm 

Tennis Club of Hastings 

100 River Street, Hastings-on-Hudson 

Come and enjoy an inspiring and fun evening! 

Come Learn about the Shekelvestors 

Wednesday, August 17 at 7:30pm 

Shekelvestors, TBA’s own Israel Investment Club invites 

you to come learn how to invest in Israeli companies, 

learn about Israeli innovation, and support Israel.  For more information 

contact Marla Peers or Mandi Beckenstein at Shekelvestors@tba-ny.org.  
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